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The following messages are for both schools: 

Carlton Lodge Residential @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

 

 

We had a wonderful time on residential in early 
March 2024. From high ropes, to night walks, to 
Brimham Rocks, braving gorge walking, canoeing and 
raft building; we all had a fabulous time in the great 
outdoors. Everyone really enjoyed themselves at 
Carlton Lodge!  



Robert @Bugthorpe: I loved doing it because I was 
facing some of my fears. 

Rupert @Bugthorpe: I loved it because I was having 
lots of fun as well as spending time with my friends. 

Evie @Bugthorpe: You had to believe in yourself but 
when you did you were able to conquer everything! 

Phoebe @Bugthorpe: I really enjoyed it and am 
grateful that I had the chance to do it. 

Isabel @Sutton: The food was great and all of the 
instructors were very welcoming.  

Kitty @Sutton: It was very thrilling and fun…I wanted 
it to be warmer.  

Thomas B @Sutton: I loved the gorge walking and raft 
building; I mostly liked the wet activities. 

Jack T @Sutton: I loved the night walk and canoeing. 
The high ropes challenge was one of my favourites.  

 

Red Nose Day @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

Thank you for your kind 
donations for Red Nose Day. 
Everyone enjoyed wearing 

non-uniform 😊  

@Bugthorpe raised £81 

@Sutton raised £59  

 

Easter Holiday Deal with Puttstars and Hollywood 
Bowl @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

The same code applies for both Hollywood Bowl and 
Puttstars before 11am. Enjoy.  

THE FOLLOWING MESSAGES ARE FOR SUTTON: 

Reading with Beck @Sutton 

Such beautiful reading, it sent Beck straight off to 

sleep 😊  

Class 3 Sports Update @Sutton 

 

 

Progressing to the area finals, Florence and Lucia did 
amazingly well at Brantingham Park, running 1000m. 
They keep each other spirited all the way to the end. 
Out of approximately 85 girls from across East Riding, 
Florence finished 12th and Lucia 14th; what an 
extraordinary effort; we are very proud of them.   



 

Again, we had progressed to the next stage of the 
Year 3 and 4 dodgeball. Our team went out to Snaith, 
competing against lots of teams from around Goole. 
We dominated the group matches, winning 5 out of 6 
games, and drawing the 6th. Unfortunately, in the 
semi-final, we narrowly missed out. Well done to all 
the team; again, we are very proud of their efforts. 

 

THE FOLLOWING MESSAGES ARE FOR BUGTHORPE: 

Class 3 Cross County @Bugthorpe 

Many congratulations to Thomas S, who finished 12th 
in the Year 3/4 boys cross country area finals. Thomas 
showed great determination and we are very proud of 
his efforts. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Holtby 

Executive Headteacher 

 

PTFA at St Crux, York @Bugthorpe 

Our PTFA are running the café in St Crux Church (next 
to Marks and Spencer in York) on Friday 19th April from 
9am – 2pm.  

Any donations would be gratefully received from the 
following: 

Scones (both cheese and 
fruit)  

Cakes 

Traybakes 

Tea & Coffee 

If these could be brought to school on Thursday 18th 
April. Many thanks. 

If anyone could volunteer an hour or so, on the day, 
please let Alex Curtis or the School Office know.  

They are going to sell bacon sandwiches, sausage rolls 
with garnish but are hoping to get all this donated 
from companies/supermarkets. 

 

 


